
Only 40 more school days left of this academic 

year …  

 
 
 
 
 

Time has flown by 
since Christmas and it 
is frightening to think 
that there are so few 
school days left of 
this year. 
 
We have a lot to fit 
into those 40 days, so 
keep a look out on the 
website and within 
newsletters for up-
coming events. 
 
We have some ‘thank 
yous’ and acknowledge-
ments to make in this 
fortnight’s newsletter. 
Firstly thank you to 
Mr. Wood and Miss 
Roberts who accompa-
nied Mrs Endacott and 
Year 4 to Robinwood 
last week.  Great fun 
was had by all and the 
children found Mr. 

Wood’s screams on the 
giant swing particularly 
amusing! 
We are so grateful to 
both Mr. Wood and 
Miss Roberts for  
volunteering their time 
for the residential  
visit—we would have 
been lost without you 
both! 

A HUGE thank you 
must also be made to 
Mrs. Gillian Barry who 
has secured a grant 
from Lakes and Dales 
for the PAF  
Association.  This 
grant of £225 has 
been given to school to 
partially fund the Year 
4 leavers’ hoodies this 
year!  We are so 
grateful to Mrs. Barry 
for thinking of this 
and applying for the 
grant—it is so very 

kind.   
This means that for this 
year, school will be able 
to add the remaining 
funds and every child in 
Year 4 will receive a  
commemorative hoodie 
without cost to  
parents/carers. 
 
Special thanks must go 
to our children who  
represented school in 
the recent inter-schools  
golf competition and 
………… WON!!!  
Well done and thank you 
all so much—you really 
are golfing superstars! 
 
Last but not least, 
thank you to all of our 
Year 2 children who (as 
you may know) have had 
‘special jobs’ to do this 
week.  SAT week is  
always hard in any 
school; but this class 
have tried so hard and 
been little stars for 
Miss. Dodds all week—
Well Done Year 2! 
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Making Learning An Adventure 

 Every year, a King and Queen are chosen 
from all of the children in school—their  

special job is to officially open the school 
Summer Fayre. 

They then have a special jobs throughout 
the Fayre including drawing the winning 

prize raffle tickets with Mrs. Brett! 

All of the children’s names go into the draw to choose one 
king and one queen.  Therefore (to avoid upset and  

disappointment) if you know your child is unable to attend 
the fayre, please email Mrs. Reed by Monday 3rd June and 
their name will not be included in the draw. 
 



Friday 24th May will be 
a non-uniform day in 

school. 
We ask that the  
children bring  

chocolate donations to 
school for our Summer 

Fayre. 

Banquet Table 
Winners: 

Non-uniform Day 

Important Dates: 

24.05.19—
Chocolate        
donation Non-  
Uniform day 

24.05.19—School 
closes for half-
term 

03.06.19—School 
resumes for the  
children 
 
16.07.19—Year 4 
leavers’ party 
 
19.07.19—Year 4 
leavers’ assembly 
 
19.07.18—School 
closes for Summer 
holiday. 

02.09.19 & 
03.09.19 TEACHER 
TRAINING DAYS 

04.09.19 School 
resumes for the 
children 

 
10.05.19—Austin,  Sophia & Halen 

 
17.05.19—Sonny, James & Macey 

Best Class 

Attendance: 

 

Last te
rm’s best 

class fo
r  

attenda
nce was  

RECEPT
ION!  

They will get a
 

special 
treat! 

 

Stars of the Week: 

W/E: 10.0
5.19 

Indi, Scarlet-R
ose, 

Cadence
, Cora &

 Kate 

 

W/E 17.05
.19 

Lewis, Mason B, 

James B, Summer, 

Bethany 
C & Ben 

 

School Meal Reminder 

Our new menu will commence when we 
return after half-term. 

If you have not already done so, 
please let Mr. Wood in the office 
know of any meal changes following 

this menu change. 
Please also remember that one week 
notice is required to change meal 

preferences, as we must give the food 
preparation kitchen this notice for  

ordering. 

Making Learning An Adventure 

Governor News: 
Governors on the Resource  

Management Committee met this week. 
A new Online Safety Policy was agreed and 

budget and staffing arrangements were  
discussed. 

Governors and staff meet next week to  
formulate the coming year’s School  

Development Plan. 

 
Good Luck to our 
Year 3 Rugby 

players who are 
participating in 
an inter-schools 
competition next 

week!  
 

 

We would like to share some of the 
Parent/Carer comments left at 

Parent/teacher consultation  
evenings……….. 

 
“I think learning workshops are 
fabulous—bring the confidence 

out in my child!” 

SUMMERTIME 
The weather has been very nice this past 

week and is hopefully paving the way 

for lots of sunny days ahead. 

With this in mind, please could you  

ensure that all children have sun cream 

applied before they come to school.   

Please can we also ask that children 

bring their own named sun cream for 

application at lunchtime and for outdoor 

PE sessions.  Roll-on sun creams are 

available in most chemists/ 

supermarkets and are much easier for 

children to apply.   

Please ensure that you teach your child 

how to apply their own cream (in what-

ever format you buy it) - as staff are not 

permitted to apply sun cream to        

children. 

We cannot stress enough that creams 

must be NAMED  and are sent in to 

school each day in your child’s school 

bag.  


